
 

 
JOINT STANDING COMMITTEE ON THE 

NATIONAL DISABILITY INSURANCE SCHEME  
OPPORTUNITY TO PROVIDE SHORT STATEMENTS AT 

UPCOMING HEARINGS 

19 April 2021 

The Parliamentary Joint Committee on the National Disability Insurance Scheme (NDIS) intends to hold 
public hearings in the coming months. These hearings will likely include content related to the 
proposed independent assessments program. 

Upcoming public hearings as listed below: 

• Friday 23 April (Melbourne) 
• Tuesday 27 April (Perth) 
• Friday 30 April (Hobart) 
• Tuesday 4 May (Geelong) 
• Further hearing dates and locations to be confirmed 

The committee is particularly interested in hearing from individuals with lived experience of disability, 
including those who have been through recent independent assessment pilots, their family members 
and their support networks. 

If you would like to provide a short spoken statement (approximately 5–10 minutes) before the 
committee at a future hearing, please register your interest below via email or phone with: 

• Your name 
• Your state/city 
• A telephone number and email address so that we can contact you 
• Any accessibility requirements 

Email: NDIS.sen@aph.gov.au  

Phone: (02) 6277 3083 
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